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EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 
June 5, 2019 
 
Mr. Robert F. Thomas 
737 Elmhurst Place 
Glassboro, NJ 08028 
 
Re: Failure to Attend GIS National Junior Honor Society Induction Ceremony 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas: 
 
First and foremost, congratulations on your son Ryan’s honorary induction into the National Junior Honor Society.  
More than just an honor roll, the National Junior Honor Society, NJHS, serves to honor those students who have 
demonstrated excellence in the areas of scholarship, service, leadership, character, and citizenship.   
 
Chapter membership not only recognizes students for their accomplishments but challenges them to develop further 
through active involvement in school activities and community service.  Admittedly, areas in which the Glassboro 
Board of Education, noted on our own annual self-assessment, needs improvement.    
 
Your attached email of June 1, 2019 serves as a strong reminder to the members of the Glassboro Board of Education 
of their duties to go beyond basic board governance during scheduled meetings, but to support our students, faculty, 
and administration through participation in school and community events honoring their achievements.   
 
I am extremely grateful that you took the time to communicate your concerns.  I will read into the record your email 
during the upcoming BOE meeting on Wednesday, June 19, 2019 and hope that it reinforces our duty and 
commitment to model scholarship, service, leadership, character, and citizenship in support of public education in 
our community.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter J. Calvo 
President, 
Glassboro Board of Education  
 
Copy: Dr. Silverstein 
 BOE Members 
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